
 

The Weekly Announcements and Schedule  
Please take me home with you 

 May 12th & 13th  2018  



 

12 & 13 May 2018 

St. Stephen’s Episcopal Church 
2750 E. Cardinal Dr., Sierra Vista,  AZ 85635 

Our Website:  http://ststephensAZ.org    Phn: 520-458-4432 
Today’s Celebrant:               Rev. Julie Williams 
Organist:       Wes Moulton   

 
                               5pm Sat              7:30am Sun         10:30am Sun  
Eucharistic  
Minister:       Dottie Gutwein   Bruce Dockter     Dottie Gutwein  & 
                 Nancy Rea  
Clearkes(s):   Sharon Douglas   Carol Dockter          Eden Kulp  
Acolyte:           Tabitha Brown 

Announcements    

 The Search Committee is busy working on the Church Portfolio.  It is planned to 
have it ready for Vestry Review on Sunday, May 20th.  The Committee will not be 
meeting on Mother's Day.  So, Happy Mother's Day!   

 The Adult FORUM meetings (each Sunday @ 9am) have been suspended for lack 
of attendance thru the summer.  We will make an effort to start up again in the fall, 
same time in the Library. The study then will be on the Parables.  

 The 2nd annual Garage/Yard/Rummage Sale will be 19 May 2018 from 7am—2pm.  
Please bring your donations  no earlier than the week before the event, May 13-18.  
You can drop off items during office hours (Tues & Thur 9a-2p and Wed 11a-4p) 
and Fri 12-4p.   

 The St. Stephen’s calendar can be found on our web page top menu, it lists all the 
de-conflicted and approved scheduled events.  The calendar has a new feature, a 
“Make Reservation” link.  This will facilitate making room reservations that 
are conflict free.  Please use this link to make arrangements for meetings or events.  

 Groceries For U:  Please help St. Stephen’s new Out Reach, Grocery Gift cards 
for those in need flourish.  This Out Reach provides $50 of Fry’s grocery gift cards 
per month to individuals who sign up.  Please mark the memo line “Groceries For 
U”, thanks for all your generosity.  

 We are planning a six week study group on the basics of being  Episcopalian.  It 
will run June 6th through July 18th (skipping July 4th) @ 6pm.  The class will answer 
questions like : Do you know why the church changes colors and when? Why do we 
have women clergy but other denominations do not? And what is a memorial accla-
mation anyway? Inquiring minds want to know!  Please sign up in the parish hall.  

Continued on back 



 

Welcome Visitor!!! 

Please leave your name and 
contact info below.  If you’d 
like to speak with someone, 
please check here          

Or you can also use the QRC 
here to fill this 
out online. 

Use your Smart phone’s QR app 

(to the right) to visit St. Stephen’s  

Activities calendar.  

 
Name______________________________________________ 
 (first)  (Mid.)   (Last) 

Hm:____________________ Cell_______________________ 
 
Email:_____________________________________________ 
 
Adrs:______________________________________________ 
 
City, St., Zip: ____________________, ________,_________ 

Interim Rector: Julie Williams 

Off. Phone: 520-458-4432 

Mobile: 928-301-6667 

Julie@ststephensaz.org 

Parish Administrator 
Mark Sowards 
Off. Phone 520-458-4432 
Mobile: 408-892-1062 
mark.sowards@ststephensaz.org 

Vestry Staff 
Treasurer: Lyle Anderson 

Mobile:   
Home: 520-378-0357 
LyleAnderson@cox.net 

Senior Warden:  
Carol Dockter 
Home: 520-458-1807 
 cjdoc@centrylink,net 

 
Junior warden: 
Bill Brunell 
Hm Ph:520-508-9474 
williamb650@gmail.com 

Clerk:  Sherry Simon 
Home:520/210-2026 

sherrytsimon@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday May 16 
9:30a Contemplative Eucharist, Church 

10a Bible Study, Ed. Center 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Saturday May 19 

7a Garage Sale, Ed. Center 
5p Holy Eucharist, Church 

 
Sunday May 20  

7:30a Holy Eucharist, Church 
10:30a Holy Eucharist w/ Choir, Church 

12p  Vestry Mtg, Ed. Center 
3p  Search Committee, Ed. Center 

6p New Be Clean, Ed. Center 
 

Looking forward 



 

 ECW - Having trouble believing in the Resurrection? Doubt no longer! The 
ECW is rising again!  Save the date: Sunday, June 10, 12:30 pm.  All women of 
the Church are invited to a luncheon at  the Pizza Hut Bistro on Fry Boulevard. 
Bring your appetite and your wallet (we aren’t that rich) and enjoy the company of 
old friends and new. Door prizes will be awarded!  

 Dave Sturgis had his fifth heart attack this week, but  he is in stable condition and 
is here is Sierra Vista at Canyon Vista Hospital. 

 Last Month’s Vestry meeting high lights: 
 Continued review  and update of Vestry work Books. 
 Future new shed labeled donations will go into the Building fund 

(maintenance).  
 There is a new safety deposit Box with all the proper accesses. 
 The cactus garden had two casualties in the recent high winds, but a local 

neighbor has stepped up to claim the debris.  
 The Search committee has had 3 meetings, working on Profile and Portfo-

lio. The dioceses has posted our vacancy. 
 News letter submission deadline is set for the 25th of each month. There 

are 20 subscribers to the mailed hard copy News letter. It is still available 
online.   The very imaginative name for the news letter is “St. Stephen’s 
News Letter”.  :) 

 Peggy Brown and Sherry Simon agree to switch duties in the Vestry Sher-
ry will now be the “Vestry Clerk”.  

 Don8it has agreed to accept the old piano.  
 Next Vestry meeting is Sunday 20 May @ 12 Noon.  

 
  
Please update St. Stephen’s on you new address, email or phone# 
Please fill out below…   Yes, send me Please check here for mailed news letter 

                                   
Name______________________________  Phone __________________________ 
       Cell       Home   
Address___________________________________________________________ 
 Street    City  State  Zip 

Email__________________________________________________ 

 

Announcements continued 


